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Meeting Minutes 
April 15, 2020 
Virtual Meeting hosted by Tim Steck 
 
Attendees: 12; Bert Jacobson, Bonnie Mueller, Jim Mueller, Hope Mueller, Licia Shultz, Jerry Shultz, 
Peggy Steck, Tim Steck, Bren Wamsley, Lorin Wamsley, Bruce Harmon, John Schmidt 
 
President, Bert Jacobson called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Tim Steck presented the March 2020meeting minutes for everyone to read.  They were approved as 
read. 
Treasurer, Jim Mueller presented the Treasurers’ report and it was approved as presented. Insurance 
for the season has been purchased.  
 

Old Business 
 

 
501(c)(3) 
 John Schmidt prepared samples of Business Cards and Letterhead.  Suggestions have been 
sent to him by email and adjustments have been made.  Final choices to be made at 501(c)(3) 
meeting immediately following this meeting. 
 

Bruce Harmon is working on updating and finalizing the verbiage on the pamphlet.  
 

Tim Steck has been working on the website.  Making updates, creating content and making 
sure the site views correctly on all platforms, computer screens to phones. 

 
Bonnie Mueller has made sample stickers to hand out to donors to put on their cars.  

 
   
New Business  
 
Sponsor Testimonials 
 Lorin Wamsley presented the idea of sponsor testimonials on the EESCC website.  He 
suggested a place for people who use our EESCC sponsors to leave recommendations and positive 
comments. 
 Lorin also suggested creating sponsors of the month.  Highlighting a few sponsors each month 
for recognition since we may not be able to provide them as event sponsors.  
 
 
Trifold 
 Bonnie Mueller updated and cleaned up our existing EESCC trifold brochure.  She added new 
pictures to the front and added sections on other racing events that our members participate in.  Most 
of this info is already on the website under the “About EESCC” section.  These were handed out last 
fall at the coffin race and are a good way to get people to know about our club.  
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Additional Agenda Items 
 
Calendars  
 Bundles of the calendars were delivered to Jim and Bonnie Mueller and Bren and Lorin  
Wamsley.  Bert requested to have some for him to hand out also.  They were supposed to be 
delivered when the others were delivered, but were not. We would like to get calendars out to event 
participants somehow as our first event was canceled due to Covid 19. 
 Tim Steck will put a PDF of the calendar on the website. 
 
Upcoming Events 
 June 6th and 7th (Event 3 & 4) The plan is to proceed like we will be able to have this event at 
the Roseburg fairgrounds as scheduled on June 6th and 7th. As of today, no contract has been signed 
or money paid.  We will make a final decision 4 weeks prior to the event and post the decision. 
 
 June 21st and 22nd (Hoodoo) Still no word from Hoodoo and all attempts to contact them have 
not succeeded. Bren and Lorin plan to take a drive to Hoodoo and see if they can contact someone in 
person (6 ft. away).  Bonnie asked if we would be able to have an event at Valley River on these 
dates if Hoodoo does not work out.  
  
Banquet Update Bren Wamsley reported the contract is signed and the deposit paid.  She did report 
if we have to cancel due to Covid 19 then we can get the deposit back. The question is will there be 
enough events to have a banquet and if so, how many events would it require.  The consensus was a 
minimum of four events to have some kind of banquet. 
 
Hillclimb Bonnie Mueller reported that the application for Larison Rock Hillclimb has to be submitted 
to the Forest Service 60 days before the event, which is coming up soon.  She tried to get ahold of 
Hillclimb chairs Mike Glass and Paula Loftin to see if either of them had sent it in. She was not able to 
contact either of them. 
 
 
Newsletter Release 
 Jim will release a newsletter this month.    
 
  
 
Adjourn Meeting 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:18 pm 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Peggy Steck 

 

Homework Assignments 
 

News Articles will be written by the following individuals and are submitted to Peggy Steck no later 
than the first Friday following the monthly meeting. 
   
   
MAY Jamie black  JUN  Lorin Wamsley    JUL     
AUG    SEP 
 
Bert Jacobson – will repair bad wiring on registration trailer lights 
Bert Jacobson – will add break away cable for brakes on the registration trailer 
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 (Bert has the supplies to complete these tasks, but has not yet done them) 
Jim Mueller – April Newsletter Release 
Jim Mueller – Modify DDO class on flyer template 
 
 
 


